
Board Brief 

The Fulton County Schools Employees’ Pension Fund (FCSEPF) met on 
February 9th, 2022, for a regularly scheduled meeting at North Learning 
Center.    All members were present apart from Mr. John Anderson, Mr. 
Stuart Berry and Ms. Lisa Steele.        

 

During the meeting the Board heard Monthly Investment Performance 
Review, Monthly Pension Payroll Report, presentation of the 2021 Audit 
report and the recommended 2022 budget.  The Board adjourned from 
executive session and approved items discussed.  With no further 
business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned following 
executive session. 

 

 

 

 


